WOKINGHAM COPY

COPY OF LETTER RECEIVED FROM

C ROWBOTHAM & SONS
130, Minorles,
London, E.C.3.
2nd February, 1945.

CSR/IWE/Man..

Dear 3irs,
?"l’oTo "Y.126“ &:"Ytlzao“

We have Lo aeknowledge receipt of your favour of the
1st instent end earefully note all you write.

We would point out, however, that in view of the fact
that these vessels were not sultable for the trade for which
they were intended, the Ministry cancelled our Management, and
we are no longer interested.

The "Y.127" never came under our Management and, therefore,
we have no knowledge of this vessel. However, we are passing your
letter on to the Minlstry, for thelr information and necessary

ettention.
Yours faithfully,

(sgn) €. Rowbotham & Sonhp : |
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